
Exchange of views between Ms. SUZUKI Takako, Ambassador on Special 

Mission and JICA (21 March 2025) 
 

On 21 March 2025, Ms. SUZUKI Takako , Ambassador on Special Mission 

exchanged views with JICA experts and volunteers working in Namibia. 

JICA experts and JICA Overseas Cooperation Volunteers explained  their 

projects and activities, and Ms. Suzuki expressed her appreciation for 

the contribution of JICA's efforts in strengthening bilateral relations 

between Japan and Namibia. 

 

 

 

(Front row from left) Ambassador Asazuma, Ms. Suzuki (Ambassador on 

Special Mission), Mr. Hoshino (JICA Resident Representative) 


